
Announcemen� Matthew 28:16-20
16 Then the eleven disciples went to Galilee, to 
the mountain where Jesus had told them to go. 
17 When they saw him, they worshiped him; but 
some doubted. 18 Then Jesus came to them 
and said, “All authority in heaven and on earth 
has been given to me. 19 Therefore go and 
make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in 
the name of the Father and of the Son and of 
the Holy Spirit, 20 and teaching them to obey 
everything I have commanded you. And surely I 
am with you always, to the very end of the 
age.”

• NOTICE: there’s a coat rack next to the 
fellowship hall where some jackets have 
been hanging out for a while. Could 
you please take your jacket by Sunday, 
March 30th? After that date they will 
be donated to charity.

• Claudia Damon’s Baby Shower is coming up on 
Sunday, April 6th! It’ll be in the Church fellowship hall, 

and it’s a casual come-&-go event 
from 2 to 4 pm. Instead of a card, 
they’d love it if you could bring a 
book. You can find Claudia’s 

registry on babylist.com/claudia-damon. If you can 
make it, please RSVP to Milanda Taylor at 256-656-0206.

• One of our Church’s ministries, New Life Christian 
Academy (NLCA) is doing great! It now has 39 children 
attending each week. We’d love for you to support it 
with your prayers and gifts. If you’re interested in 
volunteering, we have a few ways you can help. You 
could come & rock a baby, help clean toys, or 
participate in other activities. You could volunteer a few 
hours once a month or week. If you’re interested in 
volunteering, please contact Chellee Bailey at 
256-558-7590.
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